Sara Lewis

I am opposed to CAFQO's and the issuance of more permits for CAFO's. Please do not allow for
CAFOQ's to operate. CAFO's are huge contributors to climate change due to methane emissions, and
are also a danger to water when placed in flood plains or riparian zones. DOE has an obligation to
define "All Known, Available and Reasonable Technology" (AKART) for CAFOs, and we don't see
that definition in the permit. CAFQO's have no place in a responsible future for agriculture in a
climate change reality.



